
Beverly Woods Elementary School

General Membership Meeting

December 4, 2014 at 6:00pm

Present:

General PTA Members

Sterling Oliver, President
Ellen Houpt, Vice President


Suzi Purdy, Secretary



Lindy Gignac, Treasurer


Caroline Horne, Principal



I. PTA President Welcome (Sterling Oliver)
· Thanks to Girl Scout Troop #3423 for their color guard presentation.
· Invest For Success campaign was very successful with a 52% participation rate.
· Carmel Middle School Open House will be Thursday, January 29 at 6:00pm.
II. Financial Review (Lindy Gignac)
· Invest For Success raised $73,000 ($3,000 over budget).  $60,000 already collected.
· 553 PTA members this year.
· Fall book fair very successful.  Profits were just over $4,000.
· Using our Technology budget, Apple TVs and Chrome Books have been ordered.
III. Principal’s Report (Caroline Horne)
· Bingo Night was very successful.
· 5th grade field trip was a good time and all survived!
· Middle School is right around the corner.
Respectfully Submitted,

Suzi Purdy

Secretary

